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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:   7/10/2009 
Start time:   7:05 PM, at the Hopewell Field 
Members and Guests Present:   28 
 
• A special thanks to John Amico and his son John for the excellent cooking and grilling 

at the meeting. 
• Warren mentioned that the Wallkill Field has been water logged, but is getting better. 
• The Red Wing Field has been getting a lot of evening usage.  It has been noticed that 

there has been some trash left at the field.  A reminder to please pick up after 
yourselves. 

• Walt Ericson stated that the flight training session scheduled for the first Thursday in 
September will be held at the Red Wing Field. 

• Warren again mentioned that dogs need to be leashed when brought to the field. 
• Warren mentioned that Jim Rangitsch is still trying to setup the Rhinebeck Jamboree 

banquet to be held inside one the hangars at the Aerodrome. 
• Please get in contact with any of the lead persons for the Jamboree to volunteer 

working this year.  There are plenty of openings. 
• Warren went over some the upcoming events for August and September.  You can 

view the schedule and details on the club’s website. 
• Warren will be holding on to the club’s “Recognition Plaque”.  If you would like to 

recommend someone to be added to the plaque, get in contact with any of the Board 
members. 

 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   7:14 PM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


